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Stephanie currently serves as the Policy Co-Chair for NMPHA. Stephany began her work with NMPHA through the organization's inaugural policy internship in Spring 2021 as part of her studies at the University of New Mexico. It was through this internship she was introduced to the intricacies of health policy and the NM Legislative Session. She graduated from UNM's College of Population Health with a B.S. in Population Health and double minor in Chemistry and Political Science. Her primary interests in public health are in health policy, women's issues, and reproductive and sexual health. 





